
From: Ahmed Khan 
Sent: 01 March 2022 00:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Hi Camden Council, 
 
I am writing this email to voice my concerns about the plans to cut down two 
huge London plane trees (the trees at 8 Doughty St). 
 
I am a resident of Camden, specifically living on Millman Street. Every day 
these trees form part of a tranquil and restful experience when I get the 
opportunity to look out of my window. The trees are also an important part of 
the local ecosystem for birds and other wildlife, please take a look, every 
branch seems to have a wildlife nest. It would be a great tragedy that the trees 
are removed as they are a positive thing for the residents physical and mental 
well being. 
 
London has already removed enough trees, we have an opportunity to 
preserve these natural structures. I have been informed that plans are being 
outlined by a leading structural engineer and a tree expert to help preserve 
these trees so they can co-exist in harmony with other buildings. 
 
We all have a responsibility to reduce pollution and global warming, saving 
these trees would set a great example for us and our future generation. 
 
I hope the council can reconsider their decision and ensure we protect these 
natural wonders. 
 
Kind regards 
Ahmed 
 
 


